
First I would like to say thank you for reading my message. I have been doing Airbnb since 

2016. I am a single mom, and without Airbnb I would not have been able to make ends meet. I 

had the pleasure of hosting so many wonderful guests and helped so many students who would 

not have had housing if it wasn't for my home listed on Airbnb. I am in the process of creating an 

even better Airbnb experience by turning my back porch into a meditation relaxing space. Which 

we all need right now.  

 

Airbnb helps me pay my rent. Without I would have to pick up another job and then I wouldn't 

be able to spend time with my son. I urge you to support HB563 so that I can continue to provide 

a wonderful place for my guests. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Brandi Mays 


